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Happy holiday season Sir Knights and a very Merry Christmas to all. In 
this season of hope I wish you all the best life has to offer, with warmth 
and family and the love of the Lord. We have all faced many challenges 
this year and it seems we will have even more challenges in the coming 
year. But, have faith my brethren and right will prevail in all we do. I 
would ask you to look out for your neighbors and your family and the 
veterans in your area. There are many holidays celebrated this month 
and though they may not all be Christian in nature, they follow the 
beliefs of our community and our country and are therefore a part of our 
larger family. If they wish you a Merry Christmas it should mean a lot to 
you as they are trying to reach out and honor your beliefs. Accept this 
kindness and let it set a glow your heart and your faith.  

 As the Lord our Shepherd tends to his flock, let us as Christian 
Knights be the Sheep dogs of that flock and watch over and protect 
those that are weaker or in need. This Christmas season look out for the 
opportunity to help the needy, to show an act of kindness, to protect 
and provide for those whose year has not been as kind to them. Take the 
lead and be a True Knight, a Poor Soldier of Christ. Seek out and do what 
you can for those in need. 

 “May the Lord lift up his countenance upon you, give you peace 
and ever keep you from falling.” 

Merry Christmas! 

SK Clinton H. Cagle Grand Commander 

 and His Lady Christina 
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